Nominating Committee
Tollgate Association
Falls Church, VA 22046

28 April, 1994

MEMORANDUM FOR Mr. Chuck Magness-"Duke of Tollgate"

SUBJECT: Nominations for the 94-95 Tollgate Association Board

1. The following are the Nominating Committee's recommendations
for service as the Tollgate Association board for the 1994-1995 term
of office:

Chuck Magness
. Brent Regan.
Gary Knight

. Marge Zitzmann
Jock Bond
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2. If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Jock Bond or
any other member of the nominating committee.

Sincerely,

Ray Edwards Lorraine Nasiatka
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Denice Blake




TOLLGATE ASSOCIATION
Falls Church, Virginia 22046

April 17, 1994

TOLLGATE HOMEOWNERS RECOMMENDATIONS MARCH 31 1994
The board has reviewed all input from homeowners. These recommendations
are summarized below. Please have your committee review these
recommendations and provide your comments to the board by May 4th.
1. Clean up common property, remove rubbish behind walls.
2 Repair and repoint brick walls at Tollgate entrance
NOTE:WE NEED INPUT FROM THE LANDSCAPE AS WELL AS THE ARCHITECTURAL
REVIEW COMMITTEE REGARDING THE BRICK WALLS

3. Paint iron fence at Tollgate entrance
(This is already scheduled and has been approved by the board)

4. Replace two dead pyracantha rear between 109 and 111
with permission for owners to install trellis

5. Replace pine tree damaged in wind storm to form screen
in common area rear of 125

6. Two home owners made recommendations concerning the area between 124
and 135. These were:

a. Define end of Tollgate between 135 and 124 with a fence
b. Remove trim and replace trees between 135 and 124

7. Remove "Dead End" Sign at entrance to Tollgate

8. Install Visitor parking signs

9. Replace dead trees to the rear of 107

Two complaints were also received in this process:
Cesar's old car being parked for long periods

Green recycling bin stored in front of 103

Please do not limit your committee's recommendations to the above topics.
Let the Board know what you feel we should do this yvear so that we can

complete the budget process.

Thank you for your assistance!



